
Our office is easy to locate once you know what to look out for en route but Sat Nav 

systems have proved to be notorious in sending people to the incorrect road, even 

Google maps shows us in the wrong location; so we advise that once you are in the 

general vicinity of our office you ignore the final instructions given by your Sat Nav 

and follow these instead. 

 

People generally tend to approach our office from one of two ways, the A55 or via 

Chester City Centre, there are a few more routes available but I won’t attempt to 

explain those in order to avoid any confusion. 

 

Our road is marked below using the red arrow; the red ‘x’ indicates the 

aforementioned incorrect road. 

 

 

Finding our road is simply a case of looking out for the Golf driving range; turn in to 

the same road as you see that and follow the right hand single track that runs 

parallel to the ranges, the track will take you straight to a number of offices, there are 

signs outside each one but ours is the first one under the archway. 

 

Car parking spaces directly in front of our offices are allocated to the various 

businesses that are located around us so we kindly request you avoid parking in 

those in order to avoid being asked to move, if you drive past our office and around 

the corner there is a large car park that anyone can use just a few seconds walk 

away. 



Our road as visible when approaching from the direction of the A55, note the sign 

and green netting of the Golf driving range in the background. 

 

 

Our road as visible when approaching from the direction of Chester City Centre, 

although the Golf driving range is still visible from this side it is slightly harder to spot. 

 


